
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 5:34 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division . ^ 

Memorandum ^ 'J2 

Date: 3/30/2010 C" ^ S 

o ^ 
Re: Catherine Leneghan 5 S 
32495 Bridgestone Dr ^ %£> ^ 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039 ^ o 

Docketing Case No.: 
10-0388-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the following in the case niunber above. Thank you. 

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 
My wiffe Catherine and I are writing because we are opposed to the $390 million increase in distribution rates 
requested by First Energy, on top of a $137million rate increase recently received. CASE NO. 10-0388. We 
thought the PUCO was on the side of the consumer, but you don't seem to ever be supporting us. 
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